December
Seventh
1822,

Robert C. Rerry, Esq.,
54 The Driveway,
Ottawa,Ont.

Dear Mr. Berry:-

With reference to your letter of
December 4th, I am very glad to be able to advise
you that Dean Laing will be pleased to address the
Ottewa Valley Graduates' Soclety at their annual
meeting at the Chatean Laurier, January 16th, 1923.

I am quite sure that the Alumni will
be much impressed by our new Dean. He has very
gquickly won for himself a unigue niche not only at
MceGill but in the community life of Montreal.

With all good wishes for the Society
at Ottawa and for the members individually.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




